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October 13, 2021

Honorable Schmidt and Denson
77 South High Steet
Columbus, OH 43215-6111
RE: H.B. 371
Representatives Schmidt and Denson:

I’m writing to you to encourage you and your colleagues to vote in favor of H.B. 371!!

My wife, Sherry Hughes, a breast cancer survivor, is testifying before you Thursday, October 14,
2021, to also ask for your continued support in passing this bill.

Aggressive screening saved her life and the more advance and diligent we can become will help
more women, and men, survive this deadly disease; therefore, requiring health insurers and the

Medicaid program to cover screening is important for all of us as continue to this fight now and
into the future.

S cerely,

L. Hughes
ing Direct
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